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Dear legislators, I support a factory farm moratorium in Oregon. I am a Registered 

Dietitian and a certified Diabetes Educator at a small clinic in Portland. These large 

factory farms are harmful for the health of not only environments, but also individuals. 

Their large use of antibiotics can lead to the breeding of unhealthy microorganisms, 

but the food which comes from them is often harmful for individual's health as well.  

 

I urge you to vote for SB85 in the 2023 year. Thank you. 

Dylan Jones MS RDN, LD, CDCES, ACSM-CEP 


